
 

Let your light shine, so that others may see the good you do. Matthew 5:16                                  
 

         

____________________________________________________________________ 

31st January 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

FoxHowl/Delamere Residential 3rd - 4th April 2025 

We are happy to provide you with details of the 1 night residential booked for your children, taking place in April this year.  

The children will travel to the FoxHowl Centre at Delamere on Thursday 3rd April, returning on Friday 4th April 2025. 

The residential will be led by Mr Bradley along with 2 other members of staff, who will be confirmed a little nearer the 

time. The activities will include Jungle Club, Pond/Stream dipping and comparison of habitats. There will also be an 

evening campfire.  

The cost of the trip including the coach is £121.00 per child; this can be paid in three monthly instalments, the first being a 

non-refundable deposit of £41.00, due by Friday 14th February and followed by two payments of £40.00 or the whole 

amount.  The service on ParentPay will be live shortly and we would appreciate full payment is made by Monday 24th 

March. If you would like to discuss the payments, please contact the office. Please note, the trip is non-refundable as per 

the establishment’s terms and conditions.  

There is a live survey on school spider for up to date dietary or medical requirements. Please complete as soon as 

possible, as we need to send to the centre for them to complete their risk assessment.  

We will leave school at 9.15am on the 3rd of April, returning in time for afternoon collection on the 4th April. Full details 

and the full itinerary & logistics of drop off and collection will follow in due course.  

We are looking forward to the children being able to attend this event and the opportunities it offers them. There is an 

expectation that all children attend. Please contact school immediately if your child is unable to attend, and we will be 

happy to discuss any issues. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Bradley 

 

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

 


